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REGION OF OTTAWA-CARLETON REPORT
REGION D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT
Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-99-0009
DATE 23 September 1999
TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board
FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET 9-1-1 TERMS OF REFERENCE

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board review the revised Terms of Reference attached at
Annex A.

BACKGROUND

There have been changes in emergency services since the inception of 9-1-1 in 1988. As
suggested by members of the Advisoryn@aittee at their last meeting, the Board was requested
to review the Terms of Reference, and make changes as appropriate to bring them up-to-date.

A copy of the Terms of Reference has been issued separately.

Approved by
Rosemary Nelson



